
 
         27th July 2024 
 
Dear Valued Customer 
 
I am writing to inform you of some exciting news here at Oracle Opticians.   My 
name is Jagdeep Singh Kainth and I am the new director of this practice.  I am also 
delighted to reveal that we have relocated to 18 Market Street, Shipley, BD18 3QD. 
 
We currently hold your records for a previous eye examination.  Over the years 
Oracle Opticians acquired the records from several practices in Shipley including, 
Mike Leaver Opticians, Donald and Aitchison and Shipley Eyewear.  
When considering you next eye examination, please do keep us in mind. Our 
privacy policy on how we hold and process your data can be found on our website 
www.oracleopticians.com  
 
At Oracle Opticians, we are committed to patient care, eye health and preventing 
eye disease.  You will be examined and dispensed by a qualified Optician and 
supported by hospital grade equipment such as OCT scanners We also specialise 
in children’s eye examinations.  
 
We also offer a range of luxury spectacles and are official stockists for DITA, AHLEM, 
Oliver Peoples, TOM FORD, Tiffany and Ray-Ban catering for both adults and 
children. To extend our care in eye health, we supply lenses from Nikon, Hoya, Zeiss 
and Essilor.   
 
We are an NHS service provider, meaning that you are entitled to a free NHS 
eye exam if you are over 60, under the age of 16, in full time education aged 
16,17 or 18. To find out more information please visit our website and book 
and eye exam at www.oracleopticians.com. 
 
We look forward to meeting you.  

Yours Sincerely, 
 
 
 

Mr. Jagdeep Singh Kainth Bsc Hons McOptom. 
Director / Optometrist 


